

Generations In Jazz Foundation

www.generationsinjazz.org

Board of Directors:

Cayford Burrell Tom Carter Jim Keefe Maurice Levich Tom Morrish Randi Pines Doug Warrick

Sponsored Programs:

Lafayette Summer Music Workshop

Bob Athayde, Director Mary Fettig, Director of Curriculum

Lafayette Jazz Festival

Students and Stars

Jazz Outreach Education

School Workshops Community Events Instrument Drives

Jazz Honor Bands

High School Middle School

Mentorships

Big Band of Rossmoor

February 9, 2009

Ms. Laura E. Mason, Program Officer The Bill Graham Foundation 121 Steuart St. San Francisco, CA 94105

Dear Ms. Mason:

Thank you for the generous donation of \$3,000 from the Bill Graham Foundation in support of The Lafayette Summer Music Workshop 2009 Scholarship Program. This gift will provide the opportunity for a diverse group of talented young musicians from under-served communities to participate in a high-level, intensive jazz improvisation workshop this summer.

Please keep this letter as part of your tax records. No goods or services were furnished in return for this donation; therefore your gift qualifies for a charitable deduction for income tax purposes. Our taxpayer identification number is 56-2290822.

On behalf of the Board of Directors of Generations in Jazz, I would like to personally express our deep appreciation to the Bill Graham Foundation for its generosity, compassion, and commitment to our cause. We are most grateful for your partnership!

Sincerely,

Randi Pines

Board of Directors

Generations in Jazz Foundation

Randi Pinas

cc: Michael McCoy (enclosure: letter of transmittal) Elena Pena